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Hello Acorns! 
 
We have had a very busy week in Acorns. We have been celebrating Chinese 
New Year and the Year of the Rabbit. The children have been fabulous at trying 
different Chinese themed food, including delicious egg fried rice, prawn crackers 
and noodles.  
 
We have been very ‘arty’ this week! The children have produced some beautiful 
symmetrical paintings using string and have created their own Chinese 
lanterns.  
 
Next week, we will be playing with colour, mixing paints together to make new 
colours and looking at rainbows. We will also be reading the story ‘The Colour 
Monster’ and talking about different feelings.  
 
This week, we have been learning the poem ‘Stepping Stones’. Have fun joining 
in with your child at home.  
 

Stepping over stepping stones,  
one, two, three. 

 
Stepping over stepping stones,  

come with me. 
 

The river’s very fast, 
And the river’s very wide, 

 
And we’ll step across on stepping stones, 

And reach the other side.  
 

S.M.I.L.E Session – Tuesday 7th February 
 
Our next S.M.I.L.E session is on Tuesday 7th February at 1.30pm-2.45pm. Our 
focus for this session is about ‘Reading to your child’. We are very excited to be 
joined by Louise Griffiths from Victoria Park Nursery School. If your child does 
not normally attend on a Tuesday afternoon, you are welcome to attend the 
session with your child. We have a sign-up sheet outside Acorns for this session. 
 
 
Please keep looking at Tapestry for updates on what your child has been up to. 
Any problems with Tapestry, please just ask! 
 

We hope you all have a wonderful weekend.  
 

Mrs Burton and Mrs Stock        
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